S KNIGHTS

OF COLUMBUS

IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL.

FATHER ADAM KANE BLESSES NEW KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS PARKING SHUTTLE

After presiding over his Sunday mass Father Adam Kane, Chaplin of Knights of Columbus Council 5027,
blessed the new parking shuttle and service that is being provided to the Sacred Heart Cathedral by its'
parish Knights members.

The Knights parking shuttle will be in service during high attendance masses and other events and staffed
by volunteers from the Knights of Columbus Council 5207. As parking conditions change during
construction of the new Cathedral the shuttle will help make getting around the SHC campus a bit easier
especially for those with special needs.
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Father Adam Kane is assisted by Alex and Andrew Garvin in the Blessing of the new Knights of Columbus Parking Shuttle



Members and officers of Knights of Columbus Council 5207 attend the blessing of the New KofC Parking Shuttle. Pictured Left to
right John Stone, Warden Scott EImore, Treasurer Russ Carvin, Deputy Grand Knight Steve Garvin, Alex Garvin, Chaplin Father Adam
Kane, Andrew Garvin and Grand Knight Jimmy Dee.

Knights of Columbus Warden Scott EImore transports a parish family across the Sacred Heart Cathedral campus to mass.

The Knights of Columbus is a fraternal organization of Catholic gentlemen consisting of over 2 million
members world wide. The Knights provider over 70 million hours of volunteer services to the church and
community and provide over $170 million dollars to charitable causes each year.

If you are interested in joining the Knights of Columbus please contact Grand Knight Jimmy Dee at 865-
809-3825 or speak to any Knight of Columbus member.



